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Dear all:


             We need to take care of a couple of things before we plunge into our well deserved holidays, 


�	Order our classrooms, please do not leave anything behind, whatever is not useful do throw it away. Classrooms must be cleaned so they must be completely empty, nothing can be kept in classroom lockers, walls, etc. 


Please bring in all the material you have belonging to the school (books, cassettes, CDs, etc). Hand them in to Alejandra. 


End of the Year Evaluation, please complete it and either mail it or hand it in to your Coordinator, once you’ve done this, book an interview. As you well know if you need to talk to me about anything, just let me know and we’ll set a date. 


Mails: Cecilia: � HYPERLINK "mailto:titidic@yahoo.com.ar" ��titidic@yahoo.com.ar�


         Fernanda: � HYPERLINK "mailto:fercanepa75@yahoo.com.ar" ��fercanepa75@yahoo.com.ar�


         Silvia: � HYPERLINK "mailto:silvia_caporale@yahoo.co.uk" ��silvia_caporale@yahoo.co.uk�


         Gladys: � HYPERLINK "mailto:glad01ar@yahoo.com.ar" ��glad01ar@yahoo.com.ar�





Do not forget to include a list of the units and topics covered,  readers finished and highlight anything that needs to be finished next year.


               Last but not least, we want you to know that we are very proud of the ENGLISH TEAM, this would not have been possible without all your effort and hard work. We also want to say a big THANK YOU for your commitment, your smiles, all the small and BIG things you bring every day that make such huge  difference to our daily work! We hope you have a GREAT rest, a very Merry Christmas and all the best for 2008!


All my love


Gladys


PS: next Friday  you are all invited to an end of the year lunch and toast, it would be great if you could all come and celebrate the end of a new school year!!! 








Question�
Excellent�
Very Good�
Good�
Needs Improvement�
�
Administrative matters (notes to and from, photocopies):�
�
�
�
�
�
Attendance to school (teacher’s):�
�
�
�
�
�
Duties:�
�
�
�
�
�
Pedagogical features: 


-yearly and weekly plans


-report cards


-special projects�
�
�
�
�
�
Teaching –learning process


-copybooks / folder corrections


-communication with Coordinators


-communication with parents


-work done with children with difficulties�
�
�
�
�
�
Classroom Management


-discipline in and out of classrooms


-lining up


-difficult students�
�
�
�
�
�



Which do you consider your most successful project this year? And the least successful?





Is there anything you would not do again next year? Something that didn’t work / you didn’t like?





Open Classes: your opinion, any changes or suggestions:





Any changes in your timetable for next year? 








